

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

SAMUEL NEWBY

PRESIDENT
COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE, GROUP 5
OFFICE: (904) 255-5219
FAX: (904) 255-5230
E-MAIL: SNEWBY@COJ.NET

117 WEST DUVAL STREET, SUITE 425 4TH FLOOR, CITY HALL JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32202

MEMORANDUM December 23, 2021

TO:

Honorable City Council Members

FROM:

The Honorable Sam Newby, City Council President

SUBJECT: Conclusion of the Special Committee on Redistricting

I am appreciative to the Special Committee on Redistricting for undertaking the charge and for working diligently to accomplish the tasks before them. The next step for Ordinance 2022-001 is the Rules Committee.

Furthermore, I am grateful to you (Chair) Council Member Aaron Bowman for your leadership on this legislation process. Thank you to each of the Council Members who made the commitment to serve on this important committee.

cc: Council Members/Staff

Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary

Jessica Matthews, Chief, Legislative Services Division

Kim Taylor, Council Auditor

Jeff Clements, Chief, Research Division

CITYC@COJ.NET

Media Box

File Copy